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April 20, 2021 
 
Dear Golf Coach: 
 
The Hesston Invitational Golf Tournament will be held at Hesston on Thursday, April 29, 
2021 at 1:00 p.m.  The coaches’ meeting will be at 12:30 p.m. 
 
You may enter a maximum of six (6) players.  
 
Medals will be awarded as follows: 
 
 1st, 2nd, and 3RD place teams 
 
 Top 10 Medalists 
 
The entry fee is $90.00 per team.  We will be playing 18 holes with a shotgun start. 
 
 
Teams participating this year are:  Andale, Andover Central, Buhler, Cheney, Halstead, 
Hesston, Maize South, Rose Hill, Se of Saline, St. John-Hudson, Sterling, Valley Center, 
Wellington, Wichita Collegiate, Wichita Trinity, Winfield 
 

PLEASE SEND IN THE NUMBER OF GOLFERS YOU ARE BRINGING BY 
MONDAY, APRIL 26, 2021 at 8:00 am.  THESE CAN BE SENT TO COACH 
PAULS AT paulsgrady@gmail.com. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you the 29th! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Clint Stoppel 
Activities Director 
 
CS/pd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Clint Stoppel, Activities Director 

200 North Ridge Road ♦ Box 2000 ♦ Hesston, Kansas 67062 
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